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Response:

| am a resident of King Edward Mansions, with my bedroom, living room and dining room fronting Grape St at
third floor level. There is less than 8 metres between King Edward Mansions and Queen Alexandra Mansions
| strongly object to balustrading being constructed at roof level opposite my flat. There will be overlooking by
people from roof level, and probably parties which would also incur severe loss of privacy as well as noise
intrusion and nuisance. Many years ago we were subjected to such nuisance. We have tolerated much loud
construction noise from this property all year, and that is more than enough nuisance. We strongly object to
the prospect of ongoing nuisance and overlocking at night time.
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